
Kidnapping 

Any cases of kidnapping of a U.S. citizen should be reported to the U.S. Embassy immediately. 

Kidnappings are investigated by the local criminal investigative police (DPI). The U.S. Embassy's 

Regional Security Office is the primary liaison with the U.S. and Honduran authorities in kidnapping 

cases. 

 

 


